

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



March 16, 2004

Doug Noble Associate Director Traffic Services Administration 2000 14th Street NW, 7th Floor Washington, DC 20009

Dear Mr. Noble,

On March 11, 2004, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A voted unanimously to request that the District Department of Transportation conduct a stop sign warrant study for the intersection of 11th Street, NE and I St, NE.

ANC 6A urges that you initiate this study as soon as possible and inform us of the schedule for completion. Thank you for your attention and prompt action on this request.

Please contact Commissioner Wanda Stevens-Harris with any questions concerning this request

Sincerely,

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A fengler6a02@yahoo.com, (202) 423-8868

cc: Rachel MacCleery, Ward 6 Transportation Planner

Peter Jones, Ward 6 Neighborhood Services Coordinator